
Attention Jordan Davies Planner
May 10 2023

RE – REVIEW
Application No. REV2023/0007 (DA2022/1158)
Lot 62 DP 14682 13 Iluka Rd Palm Beach
Dear Review committee,
The view loss as defined by the recently erected height pole at 13 Iluka Rd Palm Beach is unacceptable.
The view loss is caused by noncompliant setback to the eastern boundary as noted in the attached drawing of the proposed 
development.
We request that amended plans are submitted, that show a fully compliant 
setback of 6.5 m to 3 Woorak Rd (also known as 1 Nabilla Rd) and 3.3 m setback to Nabilla Rd
We request then that the height pole be repositioned to define the amended outcome.
Yours Sincerely
Diana Dennison & Philip Quirk

Philip Quirk 
One Nabilla Road
Palm Beach 2108
M: 

From: Philip Quirk
Sent: 10/05/2023 8:08:33 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: Diana Dennison
Subject: TRIMMED: Review No. REV2023/0007 (DA2022/1158)
Attachments: Site pole 13 Iluka.png; 






